From: Stephanie Kohl <Stephanie.Kohl@eahp.eu>
Date: Friday, 23 October 2020 at 10:18
To: Aida Batista <Aida.Batista@eahp.eu>, Petr Horak <Petr.Horak@eahp.eu>, Andras Sule <Andras.Sule@eahp.eu>
Subject: Re: EPHA Members Alert | New EPHA Draft Strategy for Comment: Deadline 9 November

Dear all,
 
Attached please find the EPHA strategy, including some comments/highlights. I will add this to next week’s policy call, so you don’t have to reply to this email. 
 
Overall, the strategy is very comprehensive and acknowledges the diversity of the EPHA membership (disease- and issue-specific and patients groups, healthcare professionals, vulnerable groups, academia, etc.). The existing campaigns (AMR, access to medicines, trade, etc.) will be converted into ‘policy clusters’ which will be broader and will cover a wider range of topics to allow the EPHA staff to quickly react to new priorities. The change will be slowly phased in in 2021 since EPHA is still bound to carry out the activities agreed under a funding programme of the Commission for 2021. Focus will also be put on engaging better with members. To this end a membership strategy will be developed. 
 
Concerning the clusters, 2 (safe and inclusive healthcare), 5 (protection and promotion of “One Health” by tackling global threats to public health” and 6 (Impact of digital information on health and fundamental rights) are of key importance for EAHP. The others can either be followed from a distance or EAHP can engage in specific elements (e.g. cluster 1 – cancer; cluster 4 – health workforce and planning). 
 
I don’t really have any specific comments for modificationsapart from the fact that the text on pages 1 to 11 contains some duplications and could be shortened. 
 
Kind regards,
Stephanie 
 
______________________________
Stephanie Kohl 
Policy & Advocacy Officer
European Association of Hospital Pharmacists (EAHP)
 

